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Information for travellers  

Travellers from countries outside Norway, Finland and Sweden who are not residents of Norway will 

be asked to return out of Norway. The alternative for these travellers is quarantine for 14 days. 

Travellers with symptoms will be isolated.  

 

All who have been outside the Nordic countries the last 14 days are to stay in quarantine. This 

quarantine lasts for 14 days after arriving from abroad, regardless of whether they have symptoms or 

not. 

 

Breaking these instructions is considered as an offence and will be prosecuted. 

 

 


